
Order of Worship 
Worship Leader 
Parker Samuel 
 

Let God Arise 
 

Welcome 

Matt Wilson 
 

Let Us Adore 

Be With Me, Lord 
 

Prayer 
Ryan Burcham 
 

When I Survey The Wondrous Cross 
 

Communion/Offering 
Andrew Stokes 
 

Lord, Listen To Your Children 
Praying 

(Children’s Offering) 

Thy Word 
 

Message 
Nathan Jorgenson 
 

Jesus, Savior, Pilot Me 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 
Matt Morningstar 
 

……………………………………………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 
intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 
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C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
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For our summer mission this year we will be 
returning to Littleton New Hampshire! 

Last summer we spent 10 days there serving the 
community in various service projects. This 
summer we will be joining Wayne and Weezie 
Burger, Mac Graham, and the church in Littleton 
to preform more service projects and participate 
in their evangelistic efforts by hanging door 
hangers advertising a mental health seminar the 
church is putting on.  

Littleton is a beautiful town in New Hampshire 
with wonderful, kind people, but people who are 
not Christians. Littleton is a town of 6,000 in a 
county of 90,000, and there is only one church of 
Christ in that county (Littleton church of Christ). 
The church has grown since last summer. They 
recently had a baptism and Wayne has a few 
Bible studies in progress with community 
members.  

Our efforts last year helped make a good name 
for the church and we are excited to aid this 
great work again! 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY 
80th Birthday Party for Huston Givens 
Drop in from 2:00pm — 5:00pm 

Feb 23 
Wedding Shower for Stacy West & Cody 
Homishak from 1:00pm — 3:00pm 

Feb 28 
Single Seniors Game Day 

1:00pm — 4:00pm 

Mar 2 
Wedding Shower for Aspen Grams & 
Spencer Champlin from 1:00pm — 

3:00pm 

RFC’s: New Hampshire Mission 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are 
received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings 
to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 

 

Eric Scroggins had surgery for what they thought was to remove scar tissue but 

ended up being another rotator cuff tear. Please pray for Eric’s healing and that it 

would go well and as smoothly and quickly as possible. 

 
John Hebard’s biopsy test results came back clear and non-cancerous. We are 

thankful for this news! 

 
Brian Rayburn has been dealing with a very severe case of shingles and covets our 

prayers. 

 
Teresa West’s mother, Dorothy Dickey, is having severe pain in her side and back. 
Doctors are working to find the cause and a solution. Please keep Dorothy in your 

prayers. 

 

 
 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  

Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Margie Slasor 
Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
2/16  Parker Keen 

2/17  Nathan Madrid 
2/18  Travis Horne 

2/19  Addilin Brown 

          Cason Wilson 
2/20  Lyndsey Stout 

2/21  Emma Madrid 

          Caylie Wilson 

2/22  Michael Moore 
           Ann Yates 

2/18  Steve & Brenda Packard 

2/19  Randy & Sharalee Coughran 

Happy Anniversary  



 

UPCOMING LADIES EVENTS 
Pleasant Valley Ladies Day 

February 22, 2025 from 9am-2pm 

Save the Date! The ladies of the Pleasant 
Valley congregation in Van Buren are 

hosting a Ladies Day on Feb 22 from 9am-

2pm. The speaker will be Erynn Sprouse, co

-creator of “Come Fill Your Cup” on the 
topic of “Riding the Fence.”  
 

SPARK 2025 Women’s Retreat 
March 28th—30th 

@ Westgate Branson Woods Resort 

Speakers: Cindy and Hannah Colley 
Registration Costs and Program Details 

available on the flier in the lobby. 

 
Recent Baptisms 

We are excited to announce that Brandi 

Brooks was baptized into Christ on January 

12th. Please keep her in prayer as she 
begins this new life as a Christian. 

Welcome to the family, Brandi! 

 
We are also excited to announce that 

Agnes Frimpong in the RFC group was 

baptized on Sunday, February 1st. Please 
pray for these babes in Christ. 

 

Upcoming Wedding Showers 
Please join us for a Bridal Shower honoring 

Stacy West & Cody Homishak on Sunday, 

Feb 23rd at 1:00pm. The couple is 

registered on Amazon. 
 

Please join us for a Bridal Shower honoring 

Aspen Grams & Spencer Champlin on 
March 2 at 1:30pm. The couple is 

registered at crateandbarrel.com 

 
 

 

 

New GriefShare Class 
A new session of GriefShare will be starting 

on March 3rd at the Banford House. 

Meetings are at 6:30pm and will run for 13 
weeks. Please contact Glenda Davis or 

Melissa Jackson to sign-up or for more 

information. 

 
Additional Banford House Hours 

The Banford House food pantry will now 

have extended hours and will be open on 
Thursday nights from 5:30pm to 7:00pm. 

Mount Comfort members and community 

members alike are encouraged to take 
advantage of this ministry. 

 

A Note Of Thanks 

Dear church family, 
I would like to thank you for your calls and 

cards because of my having covid and 

other health problems. It has taken some 
time to get my strength back. It seems to 

come and go. All cards and calls of 

concern and help have been meaningful 
and appreciated. Thank you again. I pray 

that all are well at this time.  

In Christ’s name,  
Mary Batson 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 
www.razorbacksforchrist.com 

 
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

 2025 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

 2024-25 BUDGET YEAR CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $17,768.10 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,506.15 

Weekly Children’s $57.31 

YTD Children’s $2,621.76 

Sunday, February 9 

Bible Class 222 

Worship 400 

Wednesday, February 12 

Devo & Bible 115 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 


